
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 
                                                       

 
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
Fax: 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

Tuesday, 8th July 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Change to the length of the school day 
 

In line with the Department for Education advice regarding the length of the 

school week; from the 2nd September 2025 we will be changing the length of 

the school day at Eastry Primary school. The school gates will open at 8:35 still 

and shut at 8:50 as they do now; however, home time collection will now be at 

15:15. 

 

It is hoped that this will enable: 

• · Our children to attend wider community clubs such as swimming and 

music lessons 

• Staff teams to communicate with one another and set up provision for the 

next day. 

• Our school day length will be brought in line with other primary schools 

across the country.  

 

Both of our main wrap around providers have been consulted and they 

will collect your children as they have done previously.  

 
  
Kind regards, 
 

 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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